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· Joe Jensen provided information on SCULPT. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Undergraduate research is a HIP that has a measurable impact on graduation. Students who conducted research in any field were 15x more likely to graduate.
· There is a conference on March 22-24 that SCULP will pay for 4-5 people to attend as a team.
· This could fit into the HIP discussion. The first year seminar could include this type of inquiry based learning. 
· The HIPs group will present on February 14. 
· There will be campus wide forums held on February 19 & 20. A good summary of each focus area should be ready by then. All the details do not need to be worked out. Part of the recommendation will consist of how to move forward. 

The groups at this point are: 
	GE Group – Brian Birch
	First Year Seminar – Elena Garcia
	Pathways – Jessica Gilmore
	HIPs – Kathy Debenham

· The committee will approve any proposals before they are presented to campus.

· The committee divided into groups for discussion.  
